
Plainfield Planning Commission Meeting 
December 2 2019 

Present:  Will Colgan, Bram Towbin, Baylen Slote, Jesse Cooper 
Agenda: Town Plan Revision and Social Media 

Bram made the motion to approve the minutes from the last meeting and Jesse seconded. 
The motion was approved. 
Bram has been in contact with the CVRPC and thinks we may have a draft ready for the 
December 9th Selectboard meeting. Sarah will finish her section today. Jesse has the 
housing section done and Baylen will meet with the Ramp (Revitalizing All of 
Marshfield and Plainfield) tomorrow for any updated information. Bram will use the 
WordArt program for summarizing the results from the survey.  
Sarah has a quote for the costs of the mapping. After the 12 free hours the total cost is 
$968. Bram made a motion to approve the 11-26PD quote with the total of $968. 
Jesse seconded the motion. The motion was approved.  
Bram will check with Linda about what is left in budget and if the money is there we can 
go ahead with the maps.  
Bram will send out a summary of the survey this weekend.  
Will said that once the Selectboard has taken a look at the document we can go ahead and 
schedule a public hearing.  
Will can check to see if the drafts can be emailed to the neighboring towns.  
Sarah can summarize the recent well data from the Agency of Natural Resources.  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:55. The next meeting is Monday, December 16th. 


